
 

PRESS Release 

Wasaga Distribution Inc. Supports Provincial Initiative by 

Lowering Time of Use Rates to Off Peak  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

In response to the outbreak of COVID-19, the Government of Ontario issued an Emergency Order under 

the Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act.  As a result, starting on March 24, 2020 residential 

and small business customers on time-of-use (TOU) pricing will pay 10.1 cents/kWh no matter what time 

of day the electricity is consumed.  This means that TOU customers will be paying the “off peak” pricing 

throughout the day as long as the Emergency Order remains in place.  The Government has indicated 

that it intends to keep the 10.1 cent/kWh pricing in place for 45 days. 

While Wasaga Distribution Inc.’s front doors are temporarily closed, we want our customers to know 

that we are doing everything possible to maintain normal business functions throughout this period.  

We have taken steps to protect our workers such as increased sanitation protocols and work from home 

shifts.  Please help everyone by doing your part in reducing the spread of this virus.  For more 

information, please check out our website at www.wasagadist.ca or call us at 705-429-2517 
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